Bring your classes to participate in hands-on science activities on Friday, May 1st for an amazing, hands-on Science Show!  All elementary and primary classes are invited!
This is a program of hands-on science activities, experiments, and demonstrations led by high school students.  It is an opportunity for your students to learn about different science topics using hands-on, inquiry-based, age-appropriate science experiments and demonstrations.  Over 25 booths will be set up!  At each booth Physics, Engineering, and Robotics students will be doing demonstrations, answering questions, explaining their project, and allowing other students to experiment.  
A few of the projects might include:

Ride on a full-size hovercraft and learn about friction,
find out what a Van DeGraff machine is while learning about static electricity, make Smoke Fog Rings, and many more!

The booths will be set up from 8:00 am to 1:30 pm.  All ages and all students are welcome to attend!
